HPV Vaccination for current Year 8
 
The Immunisation Team will be coming in to Unity College, to offer the HPV Vaccination to year 8 girls and boys, to help prevent cervical cancer.
 
Please click on the link below to complete the consent form.
Clicking on this link, will also provide other links to give you more information regarding the HPV Vaccination. Please feel free to click on the links to help you with your decision.
 
Please note that you need to complete the form to either give consent OR to deny consent.

https://www.nhsimms.uk/HPV/information?Id=135003&Type=HPV 

The vaccinations will take place as soon as is possible.
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